
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 19-026 
 
DATE: May 23, 2019 
 
TO: Sequence III Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Richard Grundza  
 
SUBJECT: Removal of Requirement to Identify FCA Engines in IIIH Test Report 
 
  
 
 
 
 During the May 22, 2019 Sequence III Surveillance Panel Conference call, the panel removed the 
requirement to identify that all IIIH tests run with the batch built engines obtained through Chrysler directly, 
be identified as “FCA Engine” in the comments section of the test report. This change is effective immediately. 
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 ACC Monitoring Agency 
 Sequence III Surveillance Panel 
 http://www.astmtmc.cmu.edu/ftp/docs/gas/sequenceiii/memos/mem19-026.reg.pdf 
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